
UNITY LODGE #062 F & AM
P.O. Box 288 • Wakefield, NH 03872

Chartered June 9, 1857

www.unitylodge62.comLATE SUMMER 2020

If you need transportation call on a Brother or one of your officers for a ride to the Lodge.

Tidings Brethren,

What tidings you ask, I have
very important tidings, please
read below.

As most of you are aware the
Grand Master sent out an
updated guidance letter dated
July 28th for Re-entry Phase
two – Degree Guidelines,

which we will be implementing during all Stated
Communications at Unity Lodge.

Our attendance during our July Stated Communication
was low (5 members), which tells me our Brother’s are
having valid concerns with the Covid-19 pandemic.  I
would like to assure the Brother’s, that we are following
the guidance provided, to ensure we are practicing safe
meeting guidelines to keep us all safe and healthy. Also,
if you are an officer in Unity Lodge, and you are unable
to attend lodge, then I request you give me the courtesy
of providing ample notice with a phone call or text, so
I can find a fill in for your position.

If you are feeling healthy and are able to come to Lodge,
we will be meeting this Monday night for our Stated
Communication.  For those who would like to join us,
dinner will be served at 6:15, and our Stated meeting
will begin at 7pm. Please bring your mask and your
apron.  Once we are seated in Lodge and comfortably
distanced, I will relax the mask mandate; provided all
who are present agree.

During our last Stated meeting Brother Secretary read
a petition from Mr. Ryan Murphy to join Unity Lodge.
At this Stated Communication we will listen to the
investigation report and we will be balloting on this
prospective candidate.  We will also have a very short
lesson on the Past Master’s Jewel.

On a rather sad note, Brother Secretary Wally Farnum
and his better half Debi, have decided to move on to
greener pastures and will be moving from their home
in Middleton to just outside of Calais, ME for some
lakeside living.*  Brother Farnum and Debi have made
a huge impact on Unity Lodge, and their hard work,
dedication and Brotherly love will certainly be missed

Fraternally yours,
WM Parker Vanderhoof
207-266-9330

M.W. Kenneth Clay, Jr., Grand Master
R.W. Dennis Tuttle, Jr., DDGMR
W. Jackson Marston, DDGL  
R.W. David Akridge, DDGEO 

*Thank you to Brother Mark Duffy for 
helping us achieve our life-long dream 

of living on a lake ~ WEF.

Greetings from the East

Stated Communication
3rd Monday of the month
From April to December

Next Stated Communication
Monday, August 17th

Dinner: 6:15 p.m.
Stated Meeting: 7:00 p.m.
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Birthdays 

Geoffrey Denley 8/6
Kenneth Fifield 8/15
Sean Sheridan 8/20
Richard Smith 8/23

Ralph Currier 9/2
Thomas Scirocco 9/7
James Souza 9/10
Thomas Mix 9/12
Malcolm Wentworth 9/13
Russell Baldwin 9/16
Charles Pixley 9/24

Joseph Palmariello 10/8
William Maleham 10/12
William Stephen 10/17
Fred Morrill 10/24
Randall Gordon 10/29

Unity Lodge #62 Living Past Masters
John Cannon ...................................2012
Ralph Currier.........................2006, 2016
William Drown ................................1995
John Lemay.....................................2013
Thomas Mix .....................................2003
Al Poulin ........................1984-86, 03, 08

MM Birthdays 

Richard Smith 8/4/93
Robert Baldwin 8/15/11
Dale Crawford 8/15/11
Parker Vanderhoof 8/15/11
Kenneth Fifiend 8/20/92
Thomas Mix 8/20/92
Dean Giffin 8/27/98

Douglas Beckwirth 9/14/02
James Blackwood 9/19/11
Andrew Denley 9/21/09
Wally Farnum 9/22/18
Charles Pixley 9/22/18
William Maleham 9/27/84

Randall Gordon 10/4/95
Richard Sager 10/27/94



send correspondence to:
Unity Lodge No. 62 F. & A. M.
c/o Wallace Farnum (Secretary) 
P. O. Box 288
Wakefield, NH 03872

Unity Lodge #62 F&AM
Check out our updated Lodge Page:

http://unitylodge62.com

The next 

District 5 

Dine Around 

is this 

Wednesday, 

August 19th

from 6:30 to 8:30

at Wild Willy’s

Burgers in

Rochester.

Stay Connected with

one of  the Facebook

sites or websites listed

below.


